
 

 

 

 

ISD/ACAD/CIR/080/2022                                                                  18/02/2022 
 

 

CIRCULAR 

(KG I to XII)  

 

Dear Parents 
 

 
 

Greetings of the day! 
 

 

 
 

Kindly be informed that the SMC - Parents Open Day is scheduled on Saturday, 26th February 

2022 at the Senior School Library from 9:00 am to 11:00 am.  
 

Parents having any suggestions / relevant matters to be discussed should send an email to 

office@isdoman.com , latest by 22nd February 2022, so as to get assigned an appropriate time 

slot (for a maximum of 10 minutes) which will be communicated to the parents well in advance.  
 

Please note that the interaction of Parents with SMC will be on a one-to-one-basis.  
 

We request you to follow the Ministry of Health Covid protocols within the school premises.  

 

Regards 

 

 

 

 

 

Amar Srivastava 

Principal 
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